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Next  
CONCERT 

18th August 
at  

Valley of Praise 
Main Street 

Lobethal  
1pm sound 

check 

THANK YOU 
ALEX 

The Concert was  
SUPERB 

OUR PERFORMANCE AT McLaren Vale 

THE TOTAL CHOIR WITH  
FLEURIEU SINGERS 

Alex.. Words cannot 
describe the feeling 
we all felt as music 
through singing cap-
tured our hearts, 
during the perfor-
mance. It was a 
great experience to 
enjoy. 
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Coffee & Soup Roster….  Next “chefs”  on 
for the Soup night  On 3Oth July Gerry & 
Kim will be our “Chefs”. Our overall  
TOTAL is $456.15 Thank You. Next 
“Chefs” will be ?  and Stephen we need 
someone to help please. Thank you for 
your support. 
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Thomas Edmonds book….Thomas has 
written a book called,”Ev’ry Valley” he 
will come to one of our practices and 
provide a background to his recollec-
tions. Thomas visited us on numerous 
occasions when Beryl Powell was the 
Music Director.  
Chor Farmer arrangements….We have 
nearly received all the costings for the 
Concert bookings of the Lobethal  
Lutheran church, Coach bookings, 
Grand Piano Hire, and delivery. 

SACCA CONCERT & TEA…..The SACCA 
concert is to be held on Saturday 10th 
August at the Performing Arts Centre 
Murray Bridge on Adelaide Road. Our 
practice is scheduled for 10:20am.  
Our songs will be sung in the first half 
of the program. 
TONIGHT we need to clarify the num-
ber of people who will be staying for 
Dinner at the Murray Bridge RSL Club 
lot 2 Ross Road, Murray Bridge. 
The caterers are requesting payment 
for the Dinner  $35 per head. Payment 
to J Wittwer  TONIGHT PLEASE. 

NILDOTTIE 
On  

Sunday  
September  

15th 
1pm Sound 

check 
We will 
need to 
take our 
keyboard 

Visit to Nildottie Hall….Recently I travelled to Nil-
dottie to meet with the Progress Association repre-
sentatives to discuss the Concert. We are still nego-
tiating with the Progress Association to manage this 
concert. I have phoned them again this last week 
and we hope to have some understanding of how 
this concert will be arranged. All the information I 
have received has been shared with John M. 

Next Meeting...Next Tuesday 30th July the Exec will 
meet at 6pm. Details to be discussed to be given to 
Peter (Sec). 

Trevor Hancox…  
Suffered a stroke after the 
concert on Saturday and has 
been taken to the Flinders 
Stroke section and is making 
some improvement. We wish 
him and Margaret and the 
family our best wishes. 

Remember.. Bernie Gladigau is in hospital, we 
do not know which hospital and Paul Staska is in 
respite for possible 3 weeks. Best wishes to them 

Thanks… To Chris, Fred, Josh especially Alex and  

others who helped to set up the PA and the stage for Saturday. 
Also our thanks to Graham and others for coming to help  
Trevor when he had his stroke. The support given to Margaret 
Trevor’s wife was very commendable. Thanks everyone. 


